
 

 

 

 

 
 

Ituango Hydroelectric Project Insurance 

Last March 24, EPM received from the insurance company Mapfre the terms for the 

renewal of the insurance policy for the Ituango Hydroelectric Project (IHP), regarding 

all-risk coverage for installation, sabotage and terrorism, and from Seguros Generales 

Suramericana the terms for the extra-contractual civil liability insurance policy. These 

policies will become effective as of midnight on March 24, 2021. Some of these 

policies are subject to annual renewals, whereas others extendable until completion of 

the IHP.  

Due to the international financial environment and the effects of the coronavirus 

(COVID-19) pandemic, which also affect the insurance and reinsurance industries, 

compounded by the complexities of the IHP itself, the main coverage for the project's 

assets was obtained through the continuity of the All Risk Installation coverage. EPM 

is currently working on obtaining coverage for the insurable risks that are not covered 

by this policy through other insurance policies taken out by the Company, as well as 

other policies that must be taken out later this year. 

 


